
 

From: PERLOW Patty  

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 8:00 AM 

To: Justin Alderman <jalderman@nwhorsereport.com> 

Cc: Miranda Rodriguez <mrodriguez@nwhorsereport.com>; NW Horse Report 
<news@nwhorsereport.com>; Lane County Public Records <PublicRecords@lanecountyor.gov> 

Subject: RE: Petition related to Public Records Request 

 

Dear Mr. Alderman, 

 

After getting a grasp on the what is required to conduct the search for records you have requested, your 
fee waiver is denied.  I did learn that the Sheriff’s office has CAD records for four calls regarding the 
property that would cost you about $60 to obtain.  I don’t know for certain that would help you narrow 
your search, but I thought I would check on that and let you know. 

 

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may file an appeal in Lane County Circuit Court. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Patty 

 

Patricia W. Perlow 

Lane County District Attorney 

125 E. 8th Ave., #400 

Eugene, OR 97401 

541-682-4261 


